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Treated for a cleaner future

Wastewater Treatment Project
Community Information Meetings: April 5 and April 12, 2017
Construction at 0Ogden Point and McLoughlin Point

The Wastewater Treatment Project will provide tertiary treatment for wastewater from the core area
municipalities of Victoria, Esquimalt, Saanich, Oak Bay, View Royal, Langford and Colwood, and the
Esquimalt and Songhees Nations.

The Project includes:
e atertiary wastewater treatment plant at McLoughlin Point in Esquimalt;
e 3 conveyance system for piping the wastewater to the plant and the residual solids to the
Residuals Treatment Facility; and
e 3 Residuals Treatment Facility at the Hartland Landfill to produce Class A biosolids.

The Project has received land use approvals and construction will begin this spring. The first phase of
construction includes the McLoughlin Point Wastewater Treatment Plant and the undersea forcemain
from Ogden Point to McLoughlin Point.

You are invited to learn more about the Wastewater Treatment Project and upcoming construction
in your area by attending a drop-in Community Information Meeting on:

Victoria:

Date: Wednesday, April 5, 2017

Time: 5:00 to 8:00 pm

Location: Hotel Grand Pacific, Vancouver Island Ballroom
Address: 463 Belleville Street, Victoria

Esquimalt:

Date: Wednesday, April 12, 2017

Time: 5:00 to 8:00 pm

Location: Royal Canadian Legion, Esquimalt Branch
Address: 622 Admirals Road, Esquimalt

For more information, please visit wastewaterproject.ca or email wastewater@crd.bc.ca. Additional
information and community engagement about future phases of construction will be posted to the website in
the coming months.



